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Where Foxes
Hunt With
Wolves

Penguin
Save with
this complete
series
bundle,
including:
Moon Glamour:
Half-werewolf
Athena keeps
her human

sister safe by
steering
clear of
shifters. But
when an
intriguing
alpha offers
her a
brighter
future, she's
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tempted into
running with
wolves.
Charmed Wolf:
Tara is an an
alpha above
and apart.
But when an
achingly
beautiful
outsider sets
up a meeting
under false
pretenses,
she's drawn
into a wild
hunt. Fae
Wolf: When
the borders
between earth
and Faery
close without
warning,
changeling
werewolf
Storm is torn
between her
home and her
fated mate.
The romantic

fantasy
Samhain
Shifter
series can be
read in any
order, with
adventure,
mystery, and
a happily
ever after in
every book.
Branded by Fire
Penguin
--- You are
responsible for
what you tame
---Yevhen. Forest
ranger. Werewolf.
Stifled by pack
rules.Radek. Foxy
ginger brat.
Changeling. Will
avoid responsibility
at all cost.Banished
from his pack for
being gay, Yev has
one last chance to
redeem himself in
the eyes of his
family. He needs to
stick to the rules for
a year, and bury his

sexuality forever.
Shouldn't be so
hard, since he can't
have a relationship
with a human
without revealing
his werewolf nature.
That is until one
night, a drunk
ginger brat points a
rifle in his face.
Radek finished
University months
ago but thinking
about the future is
not on his agenda.
Life would be great
if he could just
avoid any and all
responsibilities.He
doesn't want to be
his mom's
caregiver, doesn't
want to take over
the family fox farm,
doesn't want to
return to his village,
and doesn't want a
steady
boyfriend.His world
turns upside down
when he's arrested
by an infuriatingly
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attractive forest
ranger. If that wasn't
bad enough, he's
now hunted by
werewolves for
discovering their
drug smuggling
operation, and... he
turned into a fox!?
Helpless and
wounded, he seeks
sanctuary with the
very man who got
him into this mess,
but what's a fox to
do? If there's
someone who can
help him
understand his
changeling origin,
it's Yev. A
werewolf.POSSIBL
E SPOILERS:
Genre: Paranormal
M/M romance with
dark
elementsContains
scorching hot,
emotional, explicit
scenes with a hint
of kink and lots of
biting!Themes:
Folklore, forbidden

love, hurt/comfort,
little town,
homophobia,
coming out, fish out
of water, shifters,
discovering magic,
age gap, size
difference,
changeling, animal
rights activism,
growing up,
werewolf, family
issuesLength:
120,000 words (sta
ndalone)WARNING:
This story contains
scenes of violence,
offensive language,
bodily harm, animal
cruelty, and morally
ambiguous
characters.
The Changeling
Penguin
Almost a century
ago, Angela
Lavigne and Alpha
werewolf Knox had
a shared a passion
neither could
control. Then

Angela was turned
into a vampire and
disappeared. The
last thing Knox
expects is for
Angela to show up
on his doorstep on
a rescue mission, as
sexy and irresistible
as ever. And he can
sense how much
she still wants him,
too. She's gone
against both their
species' rules and
trespassed on his
land. By law he can
keep her as long as
he wants—and
Knox doesn't
intend to let her go
ever again. As their
desire explodes
once again, Knox is
more sure than ever
that he's must claim
her forever. But as
vampire and
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werewolf, they are
natural born
enemies. Can she
truly be his destined
mate?
Changeling
Prince Siren-
BookStrand
[Siren Epic
Romance,
ManLove: Erotic
Alternative
Paranormal
Romance, M/M,
HEA] Marco
and Remus have
been best
friends since
they were small
cubs. Marco
worshiped the
ground Remus
walked on. If
only the leopard
wasn't so
thickheaded
Marco just
might have a
shot at
happiness. But

when he helps
Remus in
rescuing a
werewolf from
Dexcom labs, his
life takes a turn
that will scar
him forever.
What starts out
as two best
friends helping
out their alpha
turns into a
nightmarish
situation that
Remus isn’t
sure he can
survive.
Meanwhile, the
war has spilt
onto the front
doorstep of the
White House.
Enrique Marcelo
is determined to
make the
president either
call a halt to the
insanity, or kill
the man for

wanting the
changelings exte
rminated—maybe
both. But ending
the war won’t
be easy, and
neither will the
task of
disbanding the
Breed Hunters
and
mercenaries.
Rick, Dorian, and
the people who
have fought by
their side
encounter
betrayal, lies,
and deception
that rock their
very foundation
as they rise to
live. NOTE! You
are purchasing
Siren's newest
imprint, the
Siren Epic
Romance
collection. This
is the final book
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in the Rise of the
Changelings
series. The
series shares an
overall story arc
with many
crossover
characters
playing major
roles in each
book. These
books are not
stand-alone and
should be read
in their
numbered order.
** A Siren Erotic
Romance

(the Billioniaire's
Obsession ~
Simon)
Kensington Books
Weiland, a
changeling who
can assume many
forms, is desperate
to escape the
sorceress who
uses him and

others as tools for
her vengeance,
until he meets a
thief named Shile,
who offers to help
free him from the
grasp of the
sorceress.
A Werewolf
Shifter
Paranormal
Romance Golden
Unicorn
Enterprises Inc
A Psy/Changeling
novel from the
New York Times
bestselling author
of Shards of Hope,
Shield of Winter,
and Heart of
Obsidian..."the
alpha author of
paranormal
romance"
(Booklist). As a
conflict with Pure
Psy looms on the

horizon, two
powerful wolves
fight a far more
intimate war of
their own … In his
position as Tracker
for the
SnowDancer pack,
it’s up to Drew
Kincaid to rein in
rogue changelings
who’ve lost
control of their
animal
halves—even if it
means killing
those who’ve gone
too far. But
nothing in his life
has prepared him
for the battle he
must now wage—to
win the heart of a
woman who makes
his body
ignite…and who
threatens to
enslave his wolf.
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Lieutenant Indigo
Riviere doesn’t
easily allow skin
privileges,
especially of the
sensual kind—and
the last person she
expects to find
herself craving is
the most wickedly
playful male in the
den. Everything
she knows tells her
to pull back before
the flames burn
them both to
ash…but she hasn’t
counted on
Drew’s will. Now,
two of
SnowDancer’s
most stubborn
wolves find
themselves playing
a hotly sexy game
even as lethal
danger stalks the
very place they

call home…
A Dangerous
Hunger Siren-
BookStrand
The ghastly
murders in the
Triad area have
been happening
for some years
now until Private
Investigator Bill
Christian who is a
ex retired city
detective is hired
by the Winston-
Salem police
department who is
stumped by the
strange killings
with a dead end at
every turn in the
murder cases.
There’s murder
on the roadside
and the game’s a
foot and Bill starts
looking for clues
and soon is hot on

the trail. Bill’s next
clue leads him to
Old Bethabara
Park and almost
certain death one
strange night until
his old friends
Clara Bell and
Wilbur Parker
everybody’s
grandma and
grandpa who’s
wife is Clairvoyant
and a sorceress in
white magic
intervene by
foretold chance
and change Bill’s
deathly fate. They
open up Bill’s
eye’s to the forces
of darkness he’s
up against and Bill
can’t believe his
very eyes. They
join forces to rid
the city of a dark
plague that has
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descended on it and
the citizens of the
Piedmont Triad
who are
unknowingly at the
mercy of Satanic
forces that have
cursed the town. w
ww.nickstonesecre
tagent.com
Changeling
Penguin
The Guardians of
Eternity are
vampire warriors
without equal,
bound by their
loyalties and sworn
to protect their
charges from every
danger. . .except
those posed by their
own hungry desires.
. . A scarred
recluse, Jagr makes
no secret of his
disdain for others'
company. But now,
as a member of

Chicago's powerful
vampire clan, he has
certain obligations
to fulfill. The latest:
track down a
missing were
pureblood and
return her to her
sister. The problem:
Regan Garrett has
no intention of
complying. And
though Jagr agreed
not to harm an inch
of this stubborn
female's
distractingly
tempting body, he'll
gladly kiss her into
submission,
awakening an urge
he hasn't felt in
years. Hell, in
centuries. . . Regan
vowed never to be at
the mercy of another
man. That goes
double for arrogant,
steel-muscled
vampires with eyes

of ice. All Regan
wants is revenge
against those who
imprisoned her. She
doesn't need an ally.
She certainly doesn't
need a mate. But
soon Regan will
have to
choose--between a
lust for vengeance,
and a passion as
dark and dangerous
as the night. . .
Praise for Alexandra
Ivy and Darkness
Revealed "A darkly
erotic adventure
with a vampire hero
who can bite me
anytime!" --Angela
Knight, New York
Times bestselling
author
Zebra Books
The first in a brand-
new story arc in
Singh's "New York
Times"-bestselling
series. At a time
when the fledgling
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Trinity Accord seeks
to unite a divided
world, there is no
room in Silver
Mercant's life for
wildness and chaos.
But that's exactly
what Valentin
Nikolaev, alpha of the
StoneWater Bears,
brings with him.
Changeling Dawn
Harlequin
Wolf Mates An
American
Werewolf in
Hoboken What's
New Pussycat?
Moon Over
Manhasset Ruff &
Ready Derrick
Adams is not
happy. His pack of
werewolves isn't
like all the others.
His brother Max
found his lifemate
in the pound, he has
a cousin who's a
vegetarian, and
Xavier Wolf comes

from a pride, instead
of a pack. Lassiter
Adams isn't exactly
what he seems,
either. Neither is his
parakeet! And now
Derrick has a
lifemate of his own
-- and she isn't
barking. You'll
laugh, you'll sigh,
and you'll need a
fan, because these
stories are
exceptionally hot!
Changeling Moon
Penguin
A rebel Psy
scientist finds
herself at the
mercy of a
changeling who
has sworn
vengeance against
her kind in this
thrilling romance
in Nalini Singh’s
New York Times
bestselling series.

Separated from her
son and forced to
create a neural
implant that will
mean the effective
enslavement of her
psychically gifted
race, Ashaya
Aleine is the
perfect Psy—cool,
calm,
emotionless...at
least on the
surface. Inside,
she’s fighting a
desperate battle to
save her son and
escape the vicious
cold of the PsyNet.
Yet when escape
comes, it leads not
to safety, but to the
lethal danger of a
sniper’s embrace.
DarkRiver sniper
Dorian Christensen
lost his sister to a
Psy killer. Though
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he lacks the
changeling ability
to shift into animal
form, his leopard
lives within. And
that leopard’s rage
at the brutal loss is
a clawing darkness
that hungers for
vengeance. Falling
for a Psy has never
been on Dorian’s
agenda. But
charged with
protecting Ashaya
and her son, he
discovers that
passion has a way
of changing the
rules...
Play of Passion
Vintage Canada
New York Times
bestselling author
Nalini Singh takes
us on a new
adventure in this
next novel of the

Psy-Changeling
Trinity series...
The end of Silence
was supposed to
create a better
world for future
generations. But
trust is broken, and
the alliance
between Psy,
Changeling, and
human is thin. The
problems that led
to Silence are back
in full force.
Because Silence
fixed nothing, just
hid the problems.
This time, the Psy
have to find a real
answer to their
problems--if one
exists. Or their
race will soon go
extinct in a
cascade of
violence. The
answer begins with

an empath who is
attuned to
monsters--and who
is going to charm a
wolf into loving
her despite his own
demons.
Rise of the
Changelings
Collection,
Volume 2 [Box
Set 50] Penguin
Although Sienna
continues her
flirtations with the
dangerous Alpha,
Hawke, her
darkest secret may
ultimately damage
the SnowDancer
wolf pack. By the
New York Times
best-selling author
of Play of Passion.
Reprint.
Rise to Love [Rise
of the
Changelings, Book
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1] iUniverse
Rescuing human
Zoey Tyler from a
werewolf attack,
changeling wolf
Connor Macleod is
the only one who
can show her what
she has been turned
into as the full
moon approaches
and he prepares her
for initiation into
his Pack. Original.
Fae Wolf Penguin
Torn between her
home and her fated
mate. Changeling
werewolf Skye
stumbles across her
fated mate at the
worst possible
moment. The
Queen of the
Unseelie Court has
demanded that she
snatch a magical
sword able to open
up the borders
between earth and

Faery. Price of
failure? Skye's
adopted family will
be peeled like
grapes.
Unfortunately, the
sword is in the
possession of a
dangerously
delicious shifter
whose job is
keeping fae in
Faery. Ryder's
oddball jokes match
Skye's own, and if
lore is to be
believed, that makes
him her one and
only chance at love.
Save the world and
find true belonging
or save her mother's
skin...literally? Skye
always knew the
universe had a sense
of humor, but this
time she doesn't get
the joke. The
Samhain Shifter
series can be read in

any order, with
adventure, mystery,
and a happily ever
after in every book.
Fae Wolf is book
three.
Darkness
Unleashed Golden
Unicorn Enterprises
Inc
Ethan Hale is a
vampire with a
mission. Together
with his three
brothers and a few
other unmated
members, he fights
with The Vampire
Coalition to protect
humans from fallen
vampires. His life is
fairly simple. If he
has a problem...he
solves it. If it's an
evil problem...he
kills it. But his
uncomplicated life
is about to end
when his mate
unexpectedly calls
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him to her. Brianna
Cole is weak, her
life force fading
away. She thinks
she is suffering from
a rare form of
leukemia. Little
does she knows that
her illness is much
more complicated.
She's dying because
she has not united
with her vampire
mate and given him
his soul that she has
been guarding since
birth. Ethan finds
Brianna and knows
he needs to
convince her to
mate or watch her
die. He's waited for
her for five hundred
years and he has no
intention of letting
her go, but she is not
in any shape for the
dominate, volatile
mating ceremony
with a vampire. He

will have to win the
race against time to
strengthen Brianna
and a battle with a
stalking fallen to
claim his mate. He
is also at war with
his mating instincts
that make him burn
to dominate and
conquer her. But
Ethan is determined,
and the stubborn
vampire will do
whatever is
necessary to possess
his soul bonded
mate...forever.
The Billionaire's
Obsession:
Wetknee Books
The first addictive
novel in New York
Times bestselling
author Katie Reus’s
Moon Shifter series.
Ana Cordona has
been a strong leader
for the lupine
shifters who

survived after all the
males and most of
the females in her
pack were
mysteriously
poisoned. As tough
as she is, with no
Alpha male, the
pack is vulnerable to
the devious shifter
Sean Taggart, who
wants to claim both
their ranch and Ana
as his own. When
Connor Armstrong
comes back into her
life, promising
protection, it’s
almost enough to
make Ana forget
how he walked out
on her before—and
reluctantly accept
his offer to mate.
The minute Connor
sees Ana again, it
reawakens a raw
hunger. He must
have her for his
bondmate—his wolf
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cries out for it. But
his human side
knows he must
proceed with
caution because of
their complicated
past. If he is to truly
have her body and
soul, he must go
beyond his burning
desire and win back
her heart. Whatever
it takes, he is
determined not to
leave her side again.
But Taggart and his
rival pack are not
their only enemies.
A human element in
town is targeting
shifters. Their plan
not only threatens
Ana and Connor’s
future, but the lives
of the entire pack...
Tangle of Need
Changeling Moon
An absolutely
fantastic read."
-Joyfully Reviewed

In times of stress
Jillian Descharme has
always found calm in
her dream of a great
white wolf with
haunting blue eyes.
But she is startled
when the visions
return and this time
seem so real. Late at
night he comes to her,
speaks to her, touches
her. It's almost as if
he's alive. . . Powerful
and uplifting. . ." -The
Romance Studio (Five
hearts) Thirty years
ago James Macleod
lost his wife and
unborn child to a
killer bent on
destroying the
Changelings. Though
he longed for death,
his animal instinct
fought for survival
and James has been a
wolf ever since. Yet
now a woman has
reawakened the man
in him, taming wild
instincts but arousing
still wilder needs.

With his ancient
enemy hunting the
legendary white wolf,
James must fight for
new life, new hope,
new love. "A
remarkable story of
belonging, need and
passion." -Coffee
Time Romance (Five
cups) "Make room on
the keeper shelf-Dani
Harper is definitely an
author to watch."
--Kate Douglas

Slave to Sensation
Penguin
An erotically
charged, addictive
thriller from the
future queen of
suspense. Living
in Toronto for a
year, Elena is
leading the normal
life she has always
dreamed of,
including a stable
job as a journalist
and a nice
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apartment shared
with her boyfriend.
As the lone female
werewolf in
existence, only her
secret midnight
prowls and her
occasional
inhuman cravings
set her apart. Just
one year ago, life
was very different.
Adopted by the
Pack when bitten,
Elena had spent
years struggling
with her
resentment at
having her life
stolen away. Torn
between two
worlds, and
overwhelmed by
the new passions
coursing through
her body, her only
option for control
was to deny her

awakening needs
and escape. But
now the Pack has
called Elena home
to help them fight
an alliance of
renegade
werewolves who
are bent on
exposing and
annihilating the
Pack. And
although Elena is
obliged to rejoin
her "family," she
vows not to be
swept up in Pack
life again, no
matter how natural
it might feel. She
has made her
choice. Trouble is,
she's increasingly
uncertain if it's the
right one. An
erotically charged
thriller, Bitten will
awaken the

voracious appetite
of every reader, as
the age-old battle
between man and
beast, between
human and
inhuman forces,
comes to a head in
one small town
and within one
woman's body.
Mongrel Penguin
New York Times
bestselling author
Kelley Armstrong
returns with the
tenth installment of
the Women of the
Otherworld series.
The Alaskan
wilderness is a
harsh landscape in
the best of
conditions, but with
a pack of rogue
werewolves on the
loose, it’s
downright deadly.
Elena Michaels, the
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Pack’s chief
enforcer, knows all
too well the havoc
“mutts” can wreak.
When they hear of a
series of gruesome
maulings and
murders outside
Anchorage, she and
her husband, Clay,
journey to Alaska in
the dead of winter in
order to hunt down
the dangerous
werewolves.
Trapped in this
savage, untamed
winter realm, she
and Clay learn more
about their own
werewolf heritage
than they bargained
for, tapping a little
more into the wild
nature of the beast
within. With Elena
back in the starring
role, this is the book
Kelley Armstrong
fans have been

waiting for.
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